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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I've never seen a government
body with such little backbone,
and show such blatant
disrespect for its
constituents. Republicans have
done nothing but whine about
things being broken, while
being a super majority for the
last 30 yrs. If it's broken,
it's because you broke it. And
now trying to gaslight the
public into believing the way
to fix it is to give you MORE
power? This is a waste of
everyone time and money. Shame
on you and your blatant,
despicable, transparent power
grab, and the pathetic lack of
self respect you demonstrate in
doing nothing but Trump's
bidding. All you do is kiss his
ring and his ass. While you
wallow in your pitiful attempts
to get his attention, texans
pay the price with their lives.
This is insane, and personally
I'm fed up with your collective
ineptitude.




